
Intertek 
1365 Adams Court 
Menlo Park, CA 94025 
 
Martin Perrine 
FCC 
 
 
January 5, 2004 
 
 
Subject: Request for additional information for FCC ID:NPQMTD7500 
Applicant: Telian Corporation 
Correspondence Reference Number: 10240 
731 Confirmation Number: TC430997 
Date of Original Email:  11/18/2003 
 
 
Dear Mr. Perrine:  
 
It is our understanding that the requested information in Correspondence Reference Number: 10240 is not 
required and has been superceded from your email below.  The sample is currently in transit from Korea 
and should arrive at the FCC shortly. 
 
Regards, 
 
David Chernomordik 
Intertek 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Martin Perrine [mailto:Martin.Perrine@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 31, 2003 11:58 AM 
To: David Chernomordik ES-Mpk 
Cc: Roland Gubisch ES-Box; Ollie Moyrong ES-Mpk 
Subject: RE: Sample request from FCC for FCC ID: NPQMTD7500  
 
 
Please send the sample directly to the FCC. Please confirm that all 
components and information necessary to test the sample are included. 
Items such as RF cable, and call setup instructions or factory codes are 
helpful. 
 
Best Regards 
 
Martin Perrine 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



-----Original Message----- 
From: David Chernomordik ES-Mpk  
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2003 4:14 PM 
To: 'mperrine@fcc.gov' 
Cc: Roland Gubisch ES-Box; Ollie Moyrong ES-Mpk 
Subject: Sample request from FCC for FCC ID: NPQMTD7500  
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Perrine, 
 
This letter is in regards to the certification of Telian Corporation's product, FCC ID: NPQMTD7500.  On 
November 18, 2003 the FCC has requested a sample of the product.  We apologize for not being able to 
forward the test sample within the 30 days as requested.  Telian is located in Korea and there have been 
delays in obtaining a sample with the necessary support equipment required for testing.  We would like to 
ask for an extension to respond to the sample request.  We plan to have the sample sent to the FCC for 
arrival no later than January 16, 2004.   
 
There is also a pending info request, Correspondence Reference Number: 10240.  We have not been able 
to retest as requested due to the availability of the sample.  When the sample arrives from Korea, would 
the FCC prefer us to immediately forward the sample to the FCC or perform the retest prior to sending the 
sample. 
 
We ask that you consider our request for an extension.  Resolving this matter is our top priority. Thank 
you.   
 
Regards, 
 
David Chernomordik 
Intertek 
  
 


